
Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for using our ride-sharing service! We are 

constantly striving to improve our services and would greatly appreciate your feedback. 

Ride-Sharing Service Survey 

Please take a few moments to complete our survey: 

Click here to take the survey  

Your insights and suggestions are important to us and will help shape the future of our service. 

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

The Ride-Sharing Service Team 

https://www.survey-link.com/

